Highway 1
speed limits
to decr ease
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SANTA CRUZ — Travelers can eéxpect a more lej-
surely drive along Highway 1 after new speed limit
signs are install @ The speed limit is dropping back to
55 mph on the hi y from the northern Santa Cruz

sateo County line,

signs are changed.
“We have listened to the conce
who have_asked us te reconsi
limit on Highway 1 north of Santa Cruz,”
Morgan, Caltrans division chief for maintenance and
operations.
The limit wag incr
Ca!t

€ area,” Morgan said.
No accident or incident led to the change, according
to Val Houdyshell, spokeswoman for Caltrans,
The department, she said, constantly monitors the
highway system and listens to input from the commu-
nity.

A similar change was made near Santa Barbara,




